
HARYANA STATE BOARD OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION,  

Bays No. 7-12, Sector-4, PANCHKULA 

 

Mercy Chance to old students in Board Examinations June/July, 2010 

 

The Haryana State Board of Technical Education has already allowed 

one more mercy chance to all diploma students of 2003 Batch or earlier who could 

not complete their diploma course within double the duration of the course.  These 

students may avail the mercy chance in Board Examinations to be held in June/ July, 

2010 as per the following instructions:  

1. The last date for submission of PCA forms along with original fee 

receipt by these students in their respective polytechnics is preferably 

07-05-10. 

2. The fee for Mercy chance shall be as per prevailing rules of HSBTE 

i.e. Rs. 1000/- per paper which shall be deposited by the candidate in 

the account no. 0087000111223535 of HSBTE in any CBS branch of 

Punjab National Bank. 

3. These students shall be appearing in the prevalent subject identities 

with current curriculum of the respective subject(s), as far as possible.  

4. The students may also visit the departmental website i.e. 

www.techeduhry.nic.in at link state board of technical education 

regarding datesheet, curriculum etc.  

5. For more details these students are advised to contact the concerned 

Principal of their respective Polytechnic. 

 

 

Controller of Exam 

 

http://www.techeduhry.nic.in/

